
 

 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
Eastern Region Office 

4601 North Monroe St., Spokane, WA 99205-1295 • 509-329-3400 

August 9, 2022 
 
Marlene Feist 
Public Works Director 
City of Spokane 
808 West Spokane Falls Boulevard 
Spokane, Washington 99201 
 
RE: Clarification and Correction to National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) 

Permit WA0024473 – Riverside Park Water Reclamation Facility (RPWRF) 
 
Dear Marlene Feist: 
 
The Department of Ecology corrected a typographical error in the City of Spokane RPWRF 
NPDES permit WA0024473. The change made to the permit is below: 
 
Page 36, Operations and maintenance (O&M) manual 

 On Page 36, under Section S5.H, paragraph a., the O&M manual has a submittal date 
of March 31, 2022; this due date is an error. Section S5.H has been corrected as well 
as the submittal table on Page 5 with the correct submittal due date of March 31, 
2023. 

 
A corrected permit is enclosed. Please replace the current permit with the corrected version. 
Since it is not a major change, we are correcting the permit and no public comment period is 
necessary. 
 
Please contact Diana Washington at (509) 385-5529 or by email at dwas461@ecy.wa.gov if you 
have questions about this permit correction. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Shara Joy 
Water Quality Program 
 
 
SJ:sj 
Enclosure (Corrected permit) 
cc: Michael Cannon, City of Spokane RPWRF 
 Jon Eckhart, City of Spokane RPWRF 

mailto:dwas461@ecy.wa.gov


 Raylene Gennett, City of Spokane 
 Jeff Donovan, City of Spokane 
 Diana Washington, PE, WQP Permit Manager, Ecology Eastern Region 
 Art Jenkins, PE, WQP Permit Unit Supervisor, Ecology Eastern Region 


